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         PARISH WEBSITE      

         www.qop.ca 
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    PASTOR: Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR:                                 HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & Last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   1
st
 Sunday of the month       2.00 - - - - - 

       

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 1
st
 Friday of the month  - 10:30 am - 11.00 11.30 11.30 11.30 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm.    

Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   
9:15am-

9:30am  

10:15 –    

11:30am  
11:00 – 11:45am 

11:00- 

11:45am 

10:15 – 

11:30am 
4:00-4:30pm 

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets on the 2

nd
 Wed. 

of every month after Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – *meeting held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre  

*4
th

 Degree-3
rd

 Thurs. (monthly) - 7:30pm Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR: Michael O’Rielly - 250.477.8950 

3
rd

 Degree(Council 1256) -2
nd

 Thurs. (monthly) - 7.30pm at St. Andrew’s Cathedral Church  

                                                                               Contact: GRAND KNIGHT: Don Lambton - 250.995.1531 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

 NAME:   ____________________________________________________ 

                                                                        

 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

  

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Respect Life Ministry 
If you are expecting a child and are feeling confused; if 

you are thinking that there is no way out of this situation 

for you; if you want to talk to someone, call, text 

250.812.0087 email: respectlifem@gmail.com 

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer a 

low-gluten Host. If you are interested, please come to the 

sacristy before Mass and inform the priest. 
 

Choose Life Victoria 

Do you have a heart for the unborn and women in 

crisis pregnancy?  Choose Life Victoria Society 

(sponsor of the “40 Day Vigil”) is attempting to 

restart the education presentation for the youth in 

our community by the youth on the “Sanctity of 

Life” and is looking for new board members; we 

meet once a month.  For information please email: 

maryteresa@shaw.ca or phone: 250 384 5886   
 

Development and Peace 
50th anniversary Arts Contest! Attention all young 

writers and artists!  Help Development and Peace 

celebrate our 50th anniversary – write an essay or 

poem, or create a poster.  See the poster on parish 

bulletin board for details, $50.00 cash first prizes, to 

be awarded in Victoria in the fall, Questions?  

Contact:  Christine O’Leary, 250-370-7471 or 

email caoleary54@gmail.com  

 

July 11 TUESDAY Amado De Vera 

Lydia De Vera 

July 12 WEDNESDAY 

 

Patricia Gould+ 

Annette Blais 

July 13 THURSDAY 

 

Barbara Dunahee 

Catholic Women’s League 

July 14 FRIDAY 

 

personal intentions 

Leszek Richmond 

July 15 

 

SATURDAY 

 

in thanksgiving 

Augustina Manguerra 

July 18 TUESDAY 

 

 

July 19 WEDNESDAY 

 

 

July 20 THURSDAY 

 

 

July 21 FRIDAY 

 

 

July 22 SATURDAY 

 

Rodrigo & Amparo Jumao-as+ 

Gina Ancajas 
 

Please remember the following persons who are ill in 

your prayers: Barbara Dunahee, Lucy Praud,  

Lorna Cue, Ann VanNoordt, Christine Stornebrink,  

Fr. John’s brother, Shirley Deidrick, Jean Halliwell  
 

Birthright's* Annual Strollerthon  

On Saturday,  July 29.  The Murphy family will be 

walking from our parish, and they would love to have 

your support! They will have sponsor sheets 

available after Mass for you to sign.   

(Peter Stornebrink will be managing their sponsor 

sheets and taking in donations for the Latin Mass.)  

Thank you for your support.  

*Birthright is a pro-life crisis pregnancy service 

offering loving assistance to women in troubled 

pregnancies.  
 

5
th

 Annual Diocesan Family Conference 
Aug 24-27th This year our speakers are Josh and 

Denise Grimard all the way from Bishop Gary's old 

parish in Telegraph Creek , BC where they serve as 

missionaries. Our theme this year is: Our Mission: 

In the family, in the community, and the world. 

Special guest is Ryan Mitchell, our youth's favourite 

missionary from Face 2 Face Ministries!                      

Call: Marnie Wynans 250.723.3263 for more info. 

Registration soon on the Diocesan website 

rcdvictoria.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:caoleary54@gmail.com


 

Pinocchio, Jiminy Cricket and  

Christian Conscience 

New Course, New Location with Dr. Patricia Rooke! 

We introduce the study on conscience with the key 

characters in a children’s tale and movie.  Over ten 

weeks we will ask questions about the morality of 

human acts. How can something be wrong that feels 

so good?  If being good or bad do not matter what 

does matter?  How do we resolve personal struggles 

with conscience within a culture of moral relativism?  

What do all human beings have in common morally? 

What does scripture say about these questions? Is it 

enough to ask “What would Jesus do?”  How do we 

know when we have a properly formed conscience?  

How do we reconcile faith with reason?  

St. Elizabeth’s, Sidney on Tues. 2-4pm starting on 

Sept. l9th - Nov. 28, Format: Lectures and small 

facilitator led discussion groups. Fee by donation, 

$10 for printed material. Register now to ensure a 

place. Contact: St. Elizabeth’s parish office  

250-656-7433 or email spparish@shaw.ca 
 

‘Retrouvaille’ 
Vancouver Marriage Recovery Fall Program 
Retrouvaille is an affordable program that provides 

couples with the tools to repair ALL kinds of 

marriage problems. Retrouvaille has helped 

thousands of couples avoid separation and regain a 

joyful marriage. For confidential information or to 

register for the 7 week Lower Mainland program 

commencing the weekend of October 20 - 22, 

2017 plus sessions on the six consecutive Sundays 

following the weekend, contact us at 604-530-6710, 

e-mail at vancouverbc@retrouvaille.org or visit our 

website http://www.retrouvaillevancouver.com 
 

Island Catholic Schools 

Invites applicants for the following positions: 

Early Childhood Educator (ECE),  

                                          Queen of Angels, Duncan 

After School Care Helper,  

                                          Queen of Angels, Duncan  

Special Education Assistants (SEA), 

                                     St. Joseph’s School, Victoria 

Application forms and details are posted on: 

http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 
 

Island Catholic Schools, Victoria 
Invites applications for: Full-time Executive 

Assistant to the Superintendent of Schools and the 

Office of Religious Education 

Details are posted on: 

 http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 
 

 
 

 

Mark Your Calendar for LifeChain 2017 
Join your fellow supporters of Life in the Womb 

across Canada on October 1
st
 in Victoria at the 

corner of Blanshard St. at Finlayson St. on the first 

Sunday of October from 2-3 pm 
 

Pastoral Care Outreach Training! 
 

COWICHAN VALLEY (2017/2018) 
(9:00 am– 3:00 pm) 

Session 1/2 held at St. Edwards Church Hall - Duncan 

Saturday, October 14, 2017  

Session 1: The Healing Ministry of Christ 

Saturday, November 18, 2017  

Session 2: Listening & Communication and Mental 

Health  

Sessions 3/4 held at St. Mary’s Church Hall-Ladysmith 

Saturday, January 13, 2018  
Session 3: The Grieving Process and Ministering to 

Families  

Saturday, February 17  

Session 4: Who am I as a Pastoral Care Visitor?  
 

VICTORIA (2018) 
(9:00 am– 3:00 pm) 

Sessions 1/2 held at St. Patrick’s Parish  

Saturday, February 10 

Session 1: The Healing Ministry of Christ  

Saturday, March 10 

Session 2: Listening & Communication and Mental 

Health 

Sessions 3/4 held at St. Joseph the Worker Parish 

Saturday, April 14 

Session 3: The Grieving Process and Ministering to 

Families  

Saturday, May 26  

Session 4: Who am I as a Pastoral Care Visitor?  
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ADVERTISE:  Your ad can be in the bulletin.  

Call the parish office at: 250-388-5571 for more 

information. Please call 384-3884, or email: 

office@qop.ca. We appreciate the support of these 

sponsors. Please support them: 
 

              

                 McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      

          

                HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

             CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

               

      
 

   
 

 

Eastern Caribbean Cruise  - Jan. 2018 
Mary Hof, parishioner of St. Edward’s Parish, invites 

those who would like to travel as part of a group to a 

spectacular cruise. Jan. 2018 seems to be far off but once 

the cruise lines puts out their itinerary, rooms must be 

secured. The trip will be 11 days, 4 nights in Puerto Rico 

and then a 7 day cruise from Puerto Rico to Fort 

Lauderdale, on Celebrity Summit. Deposit is refundable 

until Jan. 16, 2017. Contact Mary Hof:  

mhof126@gmail.com or 250.743.4074. 
 

Job Posting for Cathedral Custodian 
St. Andrew’s Cathedral parish is searching for a full time 

Custodian who will be responsible for all custodial duties, 

minor maintenance, security and other miscellaneous 

duties in order to ensure that the Cathedral and Parish 

Centre complex are maintained in a healthy, safe and 

sanitary manner.  A brief job description is available on 

our webpage: www.standrewscathedral.com.  For a 

detailed job description, please contact Rita Fichtner, 

Office Manager at 250-388-5571 or by email:  

saintandrewsoffice@gmail.com.  This position becomes 

available July 1
st
 the position will remain open until 

filled.   
 

 

mailto:office@qop.ca
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